
Kindergarten Online Learning Experience

26 October 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

This term in Science and Technology, students in Kindergarten are learning about the physical
characteristics of objects and the effects of how they move. This unit involves students investigating
how push and pull forces create movement and introduces the fundamental concepts of force and
motion.

To complement this unit of learning, Kindergarten will be participating in an online learning
experience, ‘Curious Kids: Science of Toys’ conducted by Fizzics Education. This will take place at
school in the Kindergarten Learning space via Zoom on Wednesday 3 November 2021.

Thank you for your continued support of our learning endeavours. If you have any queries, please
contact the Kindergarten teachers.

Kind regards,

Leila Agresta and Allanah Hey
Kindergarten Teachers


